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Askin, Tim

From: Lindsey St Arnold Bell <associate@nearwestsidepartners.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:26 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: COA for 3014 W McKinley Blvd?
Attachments: COAApplicationForm3.pdf; HPC_Trifold_8.5x11_Brochure_FINAL.PDF

Good 
afternoon,  

 
I work with Near West Side Partners and we are providing matching grants for home repairs in our 
neighborhood. Prior to approving the grant request for Don Pannell at 3014 W McKinley Blvd. I wanted to 
confirm that his project has the approval of HPC. He forwarded me the email below, but it's unclear whether a 
COA is required/has been issued for this project.  
 
Please advise. 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Don Pannell <pannelldon1@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Oct 13, 2021 at 11:26 AM 
Subject: Fwd: WORK APPROVAL 
To: Don Pannell <pannelldon1@gmail.com>, Lindsey St Arnold Bell <associate@nearwestsidepartners.org>, 
director@nearwestsidepartners.org <director@nearwestsidepartners.org> 
 

Good morning -   I have received the go ahead for this project just a matter of completing it. 
 
Please review forwarded email from the city. 
 
Thank you, 
Don 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> 
Date: Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 8:36 AM 
Subject: RE: WORK APPROVAL 
To: Don Pannell <pannelldon1@gmail.com> 
 

Please complete the attached application. I would ask that you copy the column capitals from the port cochere 
(see below), but otherwise, you can continue as planned.  

  

 
You don't often get email from associate@nearwestsidepartners.org. Learn why this is important 
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Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 
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414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

Please note, turnaround and response times are currently extended due to a staffing shortage.  

  

From: Don Pannell [mailto:pannelldon1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 4:28 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: WORK APPROVAL 

  

Hello,  

  

Do I need approval for this type of work in Cold Spring Park?   

3014 w. McKinley Blvd. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Don Pannell 

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  
 
 
 
--  
 
Lindsey St. Arnold Bell, Associate Director, Near West Side Partners/BID #10 
Cell: 920-360-3034 | Address: 624 N. 24th Street 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
Visit our website | Follow us on Nextdoor, Twitter, or Facebook 
Subscribe to our E-newsletter 

 
You don't often get email from pannelldon1@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

 


